
SPECTRA EYE INSTITUTE  

9849 W. THUNDERBIRD BLVD. 

SUN CITY ARIZONA  85351 

       

NOTICE TO PATIENTS: 

 

We are required as an Ambulatory Surgical Center (ASC) to notify a patient if any 

physician has a direct interest in the ASC. The ASC must also notify the patient that the 

service is available elsewhere on a competitive basis. This disclosure allows the patient to 

make reasoned financial decisions concerning their medical care.  

  

In compliance with the requirements, the following physicians have direct interest in 

SPECTRA EYE INSTITUTE: 

 
 Daniel Briceland, MD  Stephen Hwang, MD 

 Craig Cassidy, DO  Richard Kootman, MD 

 Steven Chen, MD  Duane Mitzel, MD 

 Jung Dao, MD   Sanford Moretsky, DO 

Pravin Dugel, MD  Shamil Patel, MD 
Ofer Eytan, MD   George Reiss, MD  

 David Goldenberg, MD  Edward Quinlan, MD 

Robert Gross, MD  Charles Schaffer, MD 

  

 

ACKNOWLEDGMENT 

 

     I have read this Notice to Patients and I understand the disclosure that it contains.  

 

     Dated this _____________ day of _______________________, 20__________ 

 

 

                               ___________________________________________________ 

                                                               Patient Signature 

 

                               ___________________________________________________ 

                                                               Patient Printed Name 

 

 

     I have witnessed the above patient signature and have given a copy of this Notice to 

     the patient.  

 

                              ____________________________________________________ 

                                                            Employee Signature 

 

                              _____________________________________________________ 

                                                            Employee Printed Name                 

 

 


